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House Committee On Veterans and Emergency Preparedness

Prepared By: Patrick Brennan, LPRO Analyst
Sub-Referral To: Joint Committee On Ways and Means
Meeting Dates: 3/7

WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:
Requires public and private agencies to display a message listing 9-1-1 as an emergency number on websites and
printed materials that list contact contact phone numbers for the agency and that are intended for general public
use, viewing or distribution.

NOTE - measure has a subsequent referral to the Committee on Ways and Means

ISSUES DISCUSSED:

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
No amendment.

BACKGROUND:
The three-digit telephone number 9-1-1 has been designated as the universal emergency number for citizens
throughout the United States to request emergency assistance. It traces its origins to 1957, when the National
Association of Fire Chiefs recommended usage of a single number for reporting fires; in 1967, the President's
Commission on Law Enforcement and Administration of Justice recommended that a single number for reporting
emergency situations was preferable to using different numbers for each type of emergency.


